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Dear Parents, Carers and Children 
 
This will be the penultimate Newsletter of this current school year. All of our pupils undertook their 
transition or ‘moving up’ day this week and next week we welcome our new Reception parents for their 
information evening….and so the cycle begins again. As we approach the end of this term, the next item in 
this Newsletter is a message from Mrs Clark… 

 
A message from Mrs Clark and the Year 6 Stationery Team 

 

 

 

Term: Summer 2022                Issue No: 18                Date: 1st July 
 
 

 
Be the best you can be, every day 

 

One of the great successes of 2021/22 has been the Year 6 
Stationery Shop. As we rapidly approach the end of this 
school year and the exciting move to the new academic 
year, the Year 6 stationery shop would like to take this 
opportunity to offer our Junior pupils the chance to pre-
order a stationery kit for the new term. The pencil case is 
classroom user friendly, as it will fit into the school trays 
provided to each child, and will contain all of your child’s 
daily needed stationery. 

School will continue to provide stationery, but many 
children like to have their own. The kit will not include glue 
or scissors; each class provides these. 

 
The pencil case will contain; a ruler, an eraser, a pencil sharpener, colouring pencils, a hand writing pen 
or pencil (depending on year group), a green pen for class editing, a highlighter pen, wipe board pen and 
eraser. All items are of various colours and at a cost of £9.50. 

If you would like to pre-order, please complete the form, using the link below, by Friday July 15th. 

https://forms.office.com/r/cmy1cBefyf 

Pencil cases will be available at the beginning of the new term. 

 

 Please find a letter, also attached to this Newletter email, regarding the re-launch of the 
Beaver Colony, Cub Pack, and Scout Troop at 3rd  Dorking (Pixham) Scout Group 

 

We are recruiting volunteers and we need you!!! 

Open Evening for a New Beaver Colony, Cub Pack, and Scout Troop  

 3rd Dorking (Pixham) Scout Group 

4 July 2022 6pm at the Pixham Scout Centre 

 
See letter for further details… 

  
 

https://forms.office.com/r/cmy1cBefyf


 

 

Wishing you all an enjoyable and relaxing weekend.  

 

Dates for the Diary 
 

Monday 4th July – Bikeablity for Year 6 Group 1 
Tuesday 5th July – Year 2 Trip to Drusillas Park 
Wednesday 6th July – Year R trip to The Hawth Theatre 
Friday 8th July – End of Year Reports sent home 
Monday 11th July – Bikeability for Year 6 – Group 2 
Wednesday 20th July – Year 6 Leavers Disco 
Thursday 21st July – Leavers Assembly 
Thursday 21st July – Break up for the summer 
Friday 22nd July – INSET Day 
Thursday 1st and 2nd September – INSET Days 
Monday 5th September –Years 1 – 6 return to school  
 
 
INSET Days for 2022-23 will be on: 
Thursday 1st and 2nd September 2022 
Tuesday 3rd January 2023 
Friday 26th May 2023 
Friday 21st July 2023 
 

 

 

Sports Round-Up from Mrs Stowell 

Dorking Rounders Tournament 
 
This week our Year 5 & 6, along with our Year 4 children, took part in the Dorking Rounder’s Competition. 
Both events were held at Powell Corderoy Primary School.  
 
The Year 5 & 6 team had not had much time to practice with Year 6 away on their residential the week before, 
and all the other sporting events taking place, so were surprised and delighted to win their first match. With 
increased confidence and good tactical play they then went on to win all their games and beat St Pauls in the 
finals to finish in 1st place! 
 
The Year 4 team also had great success. They drew their first game but then settled down to concentrate on 
good team play, excellent hitting and slick fielding. They won the rest of their games including the final where 
they beat St Pauls by 9 rounders to 3.  
 
Congratulations to both teams! 

 

 

  

 


